
ST PETER’S C E PRIMARY SCHOOL – HESWALL 
 

TO PARENTS OF YEAR 5 CHILDREN                                                                                  7 June 2016 
 

Dear  Parent /Carer 
 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL WEEK AT THE MANOR W/C 20 March 2017 
 

We have, once again, made a provisional booking for all Year 6 children at The Manor Adventure Centre, 
Shropshire, for week commencing 20

th
 March 2017. 

 

The children will be involved in a wide variety of well supervised activities during their 5 day stay, including 
water sports, orienteering, climbing, archery, confidence course and high ropes. 
 

Meals are provided in the well-equipped cafeteria.  Pupils will be saying in the Lodge accommodation in 
ensuite rooms of 4 beds. 
 

The well-qualified and trained Centre Staff guarantee a non-stop programme of activities and learning 
situations, where new skills are developed and self-reliance encouraged. 
 

The cost of the 5-day visit, inclusive of accommodation, meals and all activities will be £296.  The cost for 
transport is not included and will be requested a fortnight before we go.  This year we are again 
offering two methods of payment. 
 

Payment A: A deposit of £51 which is due now, followed by 7 monthly payments of £35 by 
standing order – July 2016 to January 2017. 

 

Please complete Standing Order Form and send it to your own bank. 
 

Payment B: A deposit of £51 which is due now, followed by the balance of £245 due at the 
end of November 2016. 

 

We do appreciate that costs are high, but this is due to instructor fees and insurances.  The 
accommodation is very high quality for this type of holiday.  The Manor offers competitive prices for a 5 
day visit only. 
 

If you would like your child to take part in the visit, please sign the enclosed form, stating your method of 
payment and return it, with your deposit, to School by Friday 8

th
 July.  As soon as we have a clear idea of 

numbers wishing to participate, we will give you further details. 
 

If you have any queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact the School. 
 

Many thanks to those parents who were able to attend the Presentation earlier this year. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Kate Ball - Assistant Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
PLEASE RETURN FORM FOR ATTENTION OF MISS BALL 
 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL WEEK AT THE MANOR W/C 20 March 2017 
 

I would like (Child's name):  …………………………..       Class: ………………. 
 

To attend The Manor Adventure Course and enclose a deposit of £65.00 (cheques made payable to St 
Peter’s Manor Trip).   
     Monthly   One 
Please tick your method of payment: Payment A:   Payment B: 
 
 
If you select Payment ‘A’ please fill in the form attached and send to ‘YOUR OWN BANK’ before the 

end of June. 
 
 

Signed Parent / Carer: ……………………….              Date: ………………. 
 


